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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of        

belonging and an understanding of the importance of taking responsibility for their own learning.                     

This is to take place in a caring learning environment that engages students to work towards achieving their 

personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and cooperation, and assisting them to become valued   

members of the community.  

Principal Anthony Cain 

03 53542537 

0407 285 695 

moyston.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au 

Last Friday we had a brown snake in the schoolyard at 

lunch time. The students went into a lockdown situation 

where they were kept inside the main building. All                

students should be  very proud of themselves for                      

following our school procedures. The children were                 

informed about the snake and were told to be extra 

careful. A big thanks must go to everyone who turned up 

for a Working Bee at very short notice to clear up the 

school yard and Bosworth Park after school last Friday. 

A bit of fun was had on the BMX track by the parents 

after the Working Bee! 

Lydia, Ross, Eva, Jill, Kelly 

and Gareth enjoying the 

BMX track after the 

Working Bee! 
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BOOK CLUB 
Issue 7 of Scholastic Book Club was sent home last week.                                                 

Please return any orders to the school by Monday 27th October. 

Please inform Lyn if any orders are gifts and need to be passed directly 
to parents. 

<——Grade 3—6 Camp Pomonal—> 
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Thanks to Libby and Lydia for being parent helpers this week at school! The 

children really enjoy having parents join us for our school activities. Parents are 

always welcome to come along for our morning walks and to assist in the   

classroom. 
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BUANGOR CLUSTER DAY 

Next Friday 31st October will be a Cluster Day at Buangor Primary 
School. 

Transport will be by Christians Bus Co. departing school from                       
approximately 9.15am and returning in time for 3.30pm                       

dismissal. 

This will be an OUT OF UNIFORM day.                                                            
Students are asked to please wear sturdy walking footwear and bring 

their own lunch, snacks and drink bottles. 

NO PEANUT PRODUCTS PLEASE. 

Permission forms are attached, please return forms by                   
Wednesday 29th October. 

SCIENCE 

This week during Science 

with Mrs White, the                  

Grade 3-6 students were 

learning about heat.                

They did a number of                 

experiments. Georgia and 

Evie are pictured testing the 

heat of a candle. 
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PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Monday 3rd November will be a Report Writing Day.                                          

This will be a Pupil Free day.                                                

There will also be NO SCHOOL on Tuesday 4th                     

November for the Melbourne Cup Holiday. 

SCHOOL CAMP Grade 3-6 

Our camp this year is at the Grampians Paradise 

campground in Pomonal.  

It is a four day, three night camp from Tuesday November 

11th to Friday November 14th 2014. 

Further details have been sent home to families. 

Prep—Grade 2 SLEEPOVER 

The Prep—Grade 2 students will be having a Sleepover at 

the school while the Grade 3—6 students are away at camp. 

This will take place on Thursday 13th November. 

More details will be sent home closer to the date. 
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BIKE ED & RIDE TO GREEN HILL LAKE 
On Friday 7th November the school will be taking part in a Bike Ed 

program organised by the Police at the Ararat Trotting track. 

After the Bike program we will go for a bike ride out to Green Hill 
Lake. 

More information will be available soon.                                               
Parents are welcome to join us on this day. 

Well done to Emily who received a                        

Reading Eggs Award this week!  

 

Excellent work! 
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Baking        

chocolate 

cakes this 

week! 

Active 

After 

School 

Program 

HOCKEY 



           Newsletter 
 No 133 24th October 2014 

Baking        

chocolate 

cakes this 

week! 

Run K's for Kinder Kids 

Saturday 25th October 2014 

A professionally timed fun run through the picturesque bushland of Ararat Hills        

Regional Park.                                                                                                                   

Events include a timed 6 and 12km run, 6km walk and children's events at the                  

oval - Age 3 - 5 400m, Age 6 -8 800m and Age 9 - 12 1200m around the oval. 

A Fundraiser for St Andrews Kindergarten - includes children's activities at                           

Richardson oval during the morning. 

Bib pick up from 8.30am, Warm up 9am, 12 km runs starts at 9.30am, 6 km run and 

walk at 9.45am and Children's events from 11.15am. 

VENUE: Start/Finish and all children's activities at Richardson Oval, Golf Links Rd. 

Ararat, Victoria. 

RUN ENQUIRIES: Kayley 0431 411 918 

TICKET ENQUIRIES: Judy 0423 464 800 runksforkinderkids@gmail.com 

Medals will be awarded to the first male and female competitor in the 6km and 

12km run for the following age groups: Under 18, 19 -29, 30 - 45, 46 and over. 

All participants in children's events will receive an award. 

Spot prizes in all events. 

No dogs or bikes allowed. Prams allowed for 6 km only but please note trail is 

along bush roads. Children must be supervised at all times 

Enter ONLINE AT www.trybooking.com 

http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2F&h=SAQHdl6L2&enc=AZPLW03rFhMongeLRHgNFf7x4x6mqrqauPY8AoBH4VBh4pPCuedDLC024qM1tLXrPAhVmWwPBWTq1A9iFkXyz5i5Nxv3K5z-nzL9Di0wDA9kF1ig1yE9PxWuECBVV10Qp--whwZFNHWkfSH_OHGlE7ud7U8SRiKtSN0TYz3B4gpY9w&s=1
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LUNCH ORDER  
MENU 

 

AVAILABLE FRIDAYS 
 

 

HOT FOOD 
Chicken Sandwich        $3.00 
Pie                                   $2.50                               
Spring Roll                     $2.00 
Dim Sim                         $1.00 
Chicken Nuggets              50c  
Party Pies                      $1.00 
Fruit Box                       $1.50   

SWEETS                        $1.00 

Active After School 

this week 

BASKETBALL 
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Friday 7th November 

Ararat West Primary School Hall 

Doors open 7pm—Round 1 begins at 7.30pm sharp 

BYO drinks and supper 

SILENT AUCTION on the night—lots of great goods and services 

available for bidding! 

Table of 10 @ $10 per person 

(Individual and smaller group booking available) 

All ticket and table bookings call Tracey—0417 552 246 

This a  fundraiser event for Jack and Jill Kindergarten Ararat. 

Jack and Jill Kindergarten 

proudly presents 
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Baking        

chocolate 

cakes this 

week! 

 


